
From: Norman, Meaghan <mnorman@wistv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/7/2016 4:11:25 PM

Subject: RE: Concerns at DJJ

Thank you for the information. Are you able to confirm which employee was dismissed and if his termination was directly 
linked to the Feb. 26th incident?
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 4:06 PM
 
To: Norman, Meaghan <mnorman@wistv.com>; Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Concerns at DJJ
 
Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, “The incident that took place 10 days ago was unacceptable. The 
governor and officials at the Department of Juvenile Justice are working on changes to strengthen security at DJJ 
facilities and to make sure we prevent incidents like this from happening again.”
 
On background: the governor and other officials will be on sight at DJJ tomorrow.
 
From: Norman, Meaghan [mailto:mnorman@wistv.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 1:44 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney; Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: Concerns at DJJ
 
Hi Chaney,
 
I’m doing a story today on concerns raised by the House Oversight Committee about problems at the Department of Juvenile 
Justice.
 
I’ve heard Governor Haley has sent additional resources to DJJ to address the recent incidents. We’ve also heard a deputy 
director over security there has been replaced. Can you confirm any actions the Governor has taken at DJJ in recent days? Is 
there  a statement or information you can provide regarding her concerns over what’s been happening at DJJ?
 
Thank you,
 
Meaghan Norman
Anchor/Reporter
(803) 758-1261 (office)
(803) 360-8773 (cell)
mnorman@wistv.com
 
Follow Us On Twitter - @WIS10; @MsNewzie
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